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UPDATE – MEETING POSTPONED 
 

Suncoast Parkway 2 (SR 589), Phase 2 - Design Public Information Meeting Postponed 

 

Ocoee, Fla. – Florida Department of Transportation, Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise has 

postponed a Public Information Meeting for the Suncoast Parkway 2 (SR 589), Phase 2 – Design 

from SR 44 to CR 486 (FPID: 442764-1).  

 

The meeting was set to be held September 19, 2019 at the Citrus County National Guard 

Armory, located at 8551 W. Venable Street in Crystal River from 4 p.m. to 7 p.m. The meeting 

will be rescheduled for a future date that has not yet been determined. 

 

For more information on this project, please visit the project website at: www.Suncoast2.com. 
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